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Agenda Item 
Item 4. D. - 2018 Audit Report Update 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
According to MN Statutes 103D.355 Watershed Districts, are required to prepare financial audits.  MN Statute 6.756 

requires that audits must be completed, presented to the district's governing board, and filed with the state auditor within 

180 days after the end of the district's fiscal year.  The 2018 audit of the LMRWD books and accounts is complete, however 

the auditor does not want to issue the final report until the denial of payment of the final portion of Seminary Fen grant is 

resolved. 

The office of the State Auditor has granted an extension for filing the audit report with them until August 15, 2019.  BWSR 

has also been notified and granted an extension.  BWSR has been notified of the extension granted by the State Auditor. 

LMRWD staff has been in touch with Redpath and Company to discuss possible options moving forward. 

Attachments 
Letter to BWSR Board requesting reconsideration of denial of payment of fianl portion of 2013 Seminary Fen grant. 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday July 17, 2019 

https://www.revisor.mn.gov/statutes/cite/103D.355
https://www.revisor.mn.gov/statutes/cite/6.756



